safety

Discussion Thread

Response (Debbie) Dear Howard; 12/10/2003 8:31:48 AM

Welcome to Remington Country!

Yes, the Safety Modification Program is still available. We have attached a link from the Remington website that will provide you with information regarding the recall for the Mohawk 600.

http://www.remington.com/Safety\_Modification\_Program/600\_660.htm

We hope you find this information useful and if we can be of any further assistance please call us at 1-800-243-9700 Mon-Fri gam 5pm EST.

Thank you for visiting Remington Country and have a nice day.

Customer (Howard Schmader) 12/6/2003 11:19:52 AM I just aquired a Mohawk 600 and the safety recall I don't believe was done. Is this still available?

